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Novi Sad, June 14
th

, 2017 

 

 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

 

TO MR GEORGE DAVID BANKS 

Special Assistant to the President for International Energy and Environment 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Banks, 

 

Being the youth of the Green party from Serbia, we carefully monitor everything that is 

happening in the world when it comes to environmental issues and the future of our planet. 

We appreciate all the effort that America has invested throughout history to make the world a 

better and more free place to live in.  

We are writing to you hoping that, being a Special Assistant to the President Trump for 

International Energy and Environment, you can make sure that America will do everything in its 

power to try to reach the Paris agreement and do something regarding the reduction of 

greenhouse gases into the atmosphere.  

The young all over the world need a better future and hope that the afore mentioned agreement 

could bring them one. 

 

Respectfully, 

The Youth of the Green Party from Novi Sad, Serbia 

 


